

Low Ash Primary School, Wrose Road, Wrose, Shipley BD18 1AA Tel: 01274 582927 Email: office@lowash.bradford.sch.uk

3rd April 2020

Dear Class RWG,

We hope that you are all ok and have settled into your new routine. We are missing you a lot! We have been going into school and it is very quiet without you all. It is very strange but we hope that you are enjoying extra time with your family.

We are sure you have been doing lots of fun activities. Have you been doing the Joe Wicks daily PE session or Cosmic Yoga on You Tube? If you haven't, you should try them - they are great fun! They really wake you up in a morning and make you feel ready for the day ahead.

We have set our first activity on Purple Mash for you to do. This week's task is to look for and write about the signs of spring. It is lovely to see the flowers starting to bloom and waking up to the birds singing in a morning. Have you noticed how light it is when you go to bed now? We will set a task each week. We will check it every day and will always write a message to you and give you a stamp. We are going to start putting some pieces of work on the display board so that we can all celebrate the work that our friends have done. Make sure that you have a look! You should all have login details by now, but if you need help just get in touch with school and they will get a message to me, so we can contact you to give you some help.

Home-schooling is very different to learning in school so please don't feel you have to do lots of 'work' every day. We sent you a pack home and a list of activities to keep you busy but we are sure that you have thought of lots more exciting things to do. Here are some of the things you could do to help your grown-ups at home - make your own bed in a morning, keep your bedroom tidy, help make lunch, help put the shopping away and sort the washing.

Remember that next week is the beginning of the Easter holidays and a time when you should enjoy relaxing with your family. Please spend lots of time playing games, going for a daily walk and watching fantastic films.

We want you to continue to have fun, try new things and make lots of memories. Stay safe!

See you all soon

Mrs Wright and Miss Gray

What has Mrs Wright been up to?

Hello. Missing you all lots!

I have loved spending time with my family and doing things we don't always have time to do. We had a 'Bake Off' boys (Chocolate Chip Cookies) against girls (Chocolate Brownie). The girls won! Oliver and Ava have loved playing in the garden. We have done lots of crafts, played family games and read books. We have enjoyed our daily exercise and even went on a scavenger hunt! My garden is looking really tidy and I am looking forward to seeing the colourful flowers appear over the next few months. I have been talking to a lot of my friends through WhatsApp and Zoom, which has been great fun.





Co-Headteachers Fiona Meer Beth Medhurst







Low Ash Primary School, Wrose Road, Wrose, Shipley BD18 1AA Tel: 01274 582927 Email: office@lowash.bradford.sch.uk

It is a very strange time for me as I leave Low Ash on the 19th April. I am sad that I didn't get to say goodbye to you all but I will be back when this is all over to give you a big cuddle and say a proper goodbye. I will bring you a chocolate treat, yum yum! After Easter Miss Gray and Mrs Göksu will send you more letters and talk to you on Purple Mash.

Have fun and stay safe 🕥

What has Miss Gray been up to?

Hello! Missing you all!

I've been having a really good spring clean. So far my kitchen drawers, cupboards and dresser have been sorted and tidied and I've thrown the rubbish away (I can hear Mrs Wright laughing as I type, as she knows I hate throwing anything away!) It was quite nice to do and I feel a little bit more organised now!

I have also managed to cut the grass and do some gardening. There were lots of weeds to pull up but seeing all the colour come back into the garden over the last few weeks has really made me smile. I cleared my pond and made sure there were no leaves floating in the pond weed. I discovered I have loads of newts that like to sunbathe, so I will try and get a picture if I can.

I have enjoyed playing with my two children in the garden. I have discovered I am useless at football but my volley ball (over the washing line) is slowly improving!

I have also tried to make my own soup with some recipes Mrs Rendell shared with me. My favourite has been my butternut squash, which I think is really tasty, however I seem to be the only one eating them!? I'm going to make cookies later, which I'm sure won't last very long!

Stay safe and keep smiling ©







